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From: Mary Jo Walters
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Amend OMSAP to Save Hartmeyer Natural Area
Date: Sunday, June 21, 2020 7:12:39 AM

My partner and I ride our bikes through the area and would like to see it preserved for there is
a lot of wildlife there already. Madison needs more natural areas, what with all the
development that has taken away all the wild areas throughout the city. 

Please consider an amendment to the OMSAP as talked about in the Transportation Committee agenda
Item 1.

Thank You,

Mary Jo Walters
2313 Fremont Ave
Madison, WI, 53704
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